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he Canadian National Committee for 
Mental Hygiene, desiring a survey of 
their organization and activities, invited 

the Canadian Medical Association to under­
take the duty. Doctors FitzGerald and 
Fleming were accordingly appointed as repre­
sentatives and have recently completed this 
study, which is now presented to the friends 
of the National Committee through the 
courtesy of the Metropolitan Life Insurance 
Company who arranged for the publication.

This survey reveals the stages of develop­
ment of the work of the National Committee. 
It shows clearly the extent of the service pro­
vided throughout Canada. It critically ex­
amines the programme, pointing out strength 
and weakness. It provides recommendations 
for the future guidance of the National Com­
mittee which should be seriously considered 
by all who are interested in the promotion of 
mental hygiene in Canada.

C. F. Martin,
President,

The Canadian National Committee 
for Mental Hygiene.
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